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         23rd May 2019



   
   
Dear Parents/Carers,
Year 6 Tribeca Lunch

Our Year 6 children have been working really hard all year.  We have lots of fun things planned for them during their final half term.  

As a year group we would like to take them to Tribeca Restaurant on Smithdown Road during the week commencing 17th June. Each class will walk to the restaurant, experience making pizzas and mocktails and be able to ask the chef and waiters questions.  Following this, they will have exclusive access to the restaurant and will be able to enjoy their lunch of a pizza, drink and ice cream with their friends.

Children will not need a school meal or packed lunch on this day.  To enable us to take the children on this trip, we require a payment of £7.50 per child towards the cost. Children who are entitled to free school meals are requested to pay £5.50.
Please log onto your ParentPay account to give consent for your child to attend this trip and to make payment. This trip can only go ahead if sufficient funds are raised to cover the cost of the trip, if you are having difficulty making this payment please contact the school business manager  by email, admin@dovedaleprimary.co.uk.

If you cannot pay via ParentPay and require a barcode letter to pay at a PayPoint, please contact the school office. Please ensure that consent and payments have been made by Friday 8th June.

We will send a Parentmail out nearer the time to advise you what day your child’s class will be going.
Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs D Cannon

Deputy Head Teacher
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